
 
 

 

 

No.: N-4/Office/Dept./2024                  Date: 29th June, 2024 
 

N O T I C E 
 

 

 We are excited to inform all the stakeholders that the University of Mumbai 

has granted Empowered Autonomous status to our institute (DJSCE) from the 

A.Y. 2024-25 onwards for a period of 10 years, i.e., till the A.Y. 2033-34.  

 

We wish to request everyone for the continued and wholehearted support, 

so as to take DJSCE to newer heights, as a big brand in the field of technical 

education. 

 

Congratulations to the entire team of faculty members, staff and students 

of DJSCE.  

 
Thank you very much. 

 

Best wishes & regards! 

 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan        
      (Principal) 

 

Please find below the recognition letter: 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 




